PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Lori L. Crossen ● John E. Schroeder ● J. Pepper Goslin
Monday through Thursday, closed Friday | Hours: 6:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. | Meeting: First Monday, 7:00 p.m.



BUDGET WORKSHOP September 25, 2024

The Providence Township Board of Supervisors held a budget workshop in the township municipal office on Wednesday, September 25, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. Present were Chairman Lori Crossen, Vice Chairman John Schroeder, Member J. Pepper Goslin, and Manager Vicki Eldridge.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Crossen at 7:00 P.M.

NEW BUSINESS:

• The review of the 2025 budget began and will continue at future workshops.

ADJOURNMENT

• With no further business, Mrs. Crossen made a motion, seconded by Mr. Goslin, to adjourn the meeting at 8:42 p.m. The motion was carried unanimously.

		BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
ATTEST:		
	Vicki L. Eldridge, Secretary	Lori L. Crossen, Chairman
		John E. Schroeder, Vice Chairman
		J. Pepper Goslin, Membe